
Greetings Sageville families & 

friends, 

 

It’s week of the young child!  Thanks 
to all of our educators that work with 
our students age 3-8!  Hats off for their 

fine work! 

 

Many thanks for some great donations 
that are coming in for Spring Fling.  
Special thanks to Dan Kieffer for the 
Nascar items.  Loras College has given a 
$200 donation for their summer camp 

2016! 

 

We need more baskets, buckets and totes 
for the silent auction.  Spring garage 
sales are a great place to pick these up.  
Thank you in advance for helping us 

out. 

 

We’re still taking nominations for Presi-
dent & Secretary for PTC next year .  
What a great way to be involved in your 
child’s school and collaborate with other 

involved parents.   

 

PTC has a very important planning 
meeting coming up for Spring Fling.  It 
will be held on Monday, April 13, 6:30 
p.m. at Eichman’s.  If you’ve attended 
Spring Fling in the past, you know how 
much is offered and how much the vol-
unteers are needed to make it a great 
success.  Thanks in advance for your 

help! 

 

Kindengarten registration is next 
Thursday!  Call for your appointment! 

Once teacher assignments for next year 
are made, we’ll be assembling student 
class lists and students will “fly up” to 
their new classroom for next year the 
last week of May.  As we construct 
those class assignments, there are 
many variables which we consider as 
we strive for academic, social, and 
emotional  balance within each class-
room.  We appreciate your trust in us 
to do this job with the knowledge we 
have of the many different facets of 
each child at each grade level as well 
as the various harmonies and disso-
nance that can be created when these 
individuals are combined together.   
The following outlines the procedure in 

which to do this: 

A request must be made in writing to 
the principal by May 1 for the follow-

ing school year. 

These requests must be based on:   
Strong academic concerns, serious 
social/emotional concerns, and /or a 
desire to have sibling, cousins, friends 

separated.   

Parent requests for specific teachers 
will be considered but are not guaran-
teed.  Thank you for your understand-

ing. 

From the Desk of Miss Mac 
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Sageville Elementary 

12015 Sherrill Rd. 
Dubuque, IA 52002 
563-552-4300 Office 
563-552-4301 Fax 

  

Calendar Of Events 

Tonight:                           
4:30 Site Council  School funding 
presentation provided by finance 
director, Kevin Kelleher.  All staff 

and parents are welcome to  
attend 

Friday, April 10Friday, April 10Friday, April 10Friday, April 10    

9:45 Late Start                   

Professional Learning Session 

 

Monday, April 13Monday, April 13Monday, April 13Monday, April 13    

9:15 Gr. 4 trip to Mud Lake 

3:30-5:00 Track 

6:30 p.m.Spring Fling Planning 

meeting at Eichman’s 

 

Wednesday, April 15Wednesday, April 15Wednesday, April 15Wednesday, April 15    

3:30-5:00 Track 

 

Thursday, April 16Thursday, April 16Thursday, April 16Thursday, April 16    

2:30-6:00 Kindergarten Regis-

tration  Please call the office 

for an appointment 

 

Friday, April 17Friday, April 17Friday, April 17Friday, April 17    

9:45 Late Start  

  Professional Learning Session 

Save the date:Save the date:Save the date:Save the date:    
Thursday, May 14Thursday, May 14Thursday, May 14Thursday, May 14    

Kindergarten Music Kindergarten Music Kindergarten Music Kindergarten Music 
ProgramProgramProgramProgram    
6:30 PM6:30 PM6:30 PM6:30 PM    

www.sageville.dbqschools.org 

 

 

 

Teachers will be 
working on the 

data driven  

dialogue with  

student work and 

assessments 

Celebrate the Celebrate the Celebrate the Celebrate the 

week of the week of the week of the week of the     

young child!young child!young child!young child!    



overlap. We also discussed the 6 
career paths (health, helping, fix-
ing, building and technology, na-
ture, creative and business path) 
and how our interests and activi-
ties fit in a career path. Next week 
I will be in grades 3-5 discussing 

careers. 

Don’t forget: Join us at the end of 
the month for our celebration as-
sembly! Your child may be nomi-
nated by their teacher for good 

character. 

Tips for Parents: A leader is one 
who knows the way, goes the 

way, and shows the way. 

During the week of April 7th – 
10th I have been in preschool 
thru second grade. In pre-
school, we read the book, How 
Full Is Your Bucket? Written 
by Tom Rath and Mary Reck-
meyer. In kindergarten, we did 
the worksheet What We Like 
and Dislike at School and 
Home, and related it to our 
future careers. In first grade, 
we talked about what we are 
interested in and our personal 
strengths and how this may 
relate to our future careers. In 
second grade, we learned that 
interests and activities often 

 

 
Counselor Corner-Mrs. Kaiser 

 

We are collecting...We are collecting...We are collecting...We are collecting...    

Sageville School Garden Supply ListSageville School Garden Supply ListSageville School Garden Supply ListSageville School Garden Supply List    

- Garden gloves (adult and kids size)Garden gloves (adult and kids size)Garden gloves (adult and kids size)Garden gloves (adult and kids size)    

----    ShovelsShovelsShovelsShovels    

----    Gardening spadesGardening spadesGardening spadesGardening spades    

----    RakesRakesRakesRakes    

----    Cinder blocksCinder blocksCinder blocksCinder blocks    

----    TroughTroughTroughTrough    

 -Garden forks Garden forks Garden forks Garden forks     

-Empty milk jugs (Any Size) Empty milk jugs (Any Size) Empty milk jugs (Any Size) Empty milk jugs (Any Size)     

----SoilSoilSoilSoil    

----Flower seedsFlower seedsFlower seedsFlower seeds    

----Herb seedsHerb seedsHerb seedsHerb seeds    

----MulchMulchMulchMulch    

----PaintPaintPaintPaint    

 

Shark week at Shark week at Shark week at Shark week at 

Sageville?Sageville?Sageville?Sageville?    

    

Nah, but our first Nah, but our first Nah, but our first Nah, but our first 
graders artwork in graders artwork in graders artwork in graders artwork in 

the hallway has the hallway has the hallway has the hallway has 

you looking twice!you looking twice!you looking twice!you looking twice!    

She’s Back!  Mrs. Johnson is teaching Two by Two in Grade 2She’s Back!  Mrs. Johnson is teaching Two by Two in Grade 2She’s Back!  Mrs. Johnson is teaching Two by Two in Grade 2She’s Back!  Mrs. Johnson is teaching Two by Two in Grade 2    

Sageville School Track 2015 

We are still in need of a couple parent 
volunteers to assist with the district track 

meet Thursday, April 30th. 

We need help starting at 4:15 when stu-
dents arrive until the end of the meet. 
Coaches will be on the track and in the 
field with the athletes. We need a parent 
to be with the athletes not participating 
and help the athletes know where they 

need to be. 

Please email Jesse Freiburger if you 

could assist or give him a call. 

jfreiburger@dbqschools.org 

563-552-4312 


